
 

                     Newsletter- Term 1 

Hello and welcome to Rabbit’s Garden,  
Here at nursery we have had a fantastic few weeks, settling into our new routines and learning 

all the new rules we have at nursery. 

 

We have been having lots of fun exploring our new environments- here are some pictures of what 

our nursery environment looks like; 

       

              

            Role Play Area          Construction Area       Small world Area           Writing Area 

At nursery we have been learning all about Number 1 and 2; we have explored what they look 

like, how we can make them and we are beginning to recognise the numerals in our environment. 

 

We have been learning Phonics and have enjoyed; Listening out for environmental sounds ; 

from aeroplanes in the sky to the clocks ticking in the class room, exploring musical instruments 

; we can play them loudly and quietly and are able to stop playing as soon as Miss Long stops 

and we are beginning to learn about the different sounds that we can make with our bodies  

we enjoyed playing Noisy Neighbour; it was very funny trying to guess what sounds were coming 

from behind the screen. 

We have been doing Literacy too- We have learnt the story of “The Three Little Pigs” ; we 

have made a story map and used sequencing cards to help us retell the story. 


